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Dear Inmmanuel Families,

Welcome to Immanuel Lutheran School! One of our primary tasks is to create a stimulating, safe, and
nurturing learning climate that is reflective of Christian values for all students. Our uniform dress code
is designed to support a positive, Christian environment for children.

Where do | purchase the uniforms?

Fischer’s School Uniforms will provide the uniform clothing. Items can be ordered online or purchased
from their store on Jungermann Road in St. Peters. Online orders can be picked up at the Jungermann
store without shipping fees (www.fischersuniforms.com).

Save the Date and Save Money on Uniform Purchases!

A “Uniform Fitting Week” will be held May 13-18 where all uniform items can be ordered with a 10%
discount. Families may go into the store, try on uniform items, and place an order for the 2019-2020
school year. Orders must be placed this week to receive the discount. Plaid skirts and jumpers are
the only items that must be ordered in the spring. The rest of the uniform pieces may be purchased
throughout the year.

How will | know what size my child will need?

The sales pérsonnel of Fischer’s School Uniforms will provide personal service in recommending
clothing sizes for your child. Any unworn item can be returned at any time and exchanged should it
prove to be the wrong size regardless of the time it was purchased.

We look forward to serving you and your family. Please check the school website for more
information (www.immanuelstcharles.org) or call the school office (636.946.0051) with any questions.
Trark you, again, for entrusting your children to our care.

i His service and yours,
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Diana Meers
Principal
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